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Tree Top Hospital resumes embalming services  
 
Tree Top Hospital resumes embalming services on April 23, 2021. 

Embalming service is provided in order to preserve the body of a person who 
has passed away and the dead body must be transported across long 
distances.   

The first ever embalming procedure in the Maldives was performed in June 2, 
2019 in Tree Top Hospital under the hospitals mortuary service. 

Tree Top Hospital offers embalming service according to international 
regulations, best practices and using the latest techniques to ensure a high 
quality service. Additionally the embalming service is provided by a team of 
experienced healthcare professionals and experts in the field.  

For more information, please contact 3351610 or email 
care@treetophospital.com 

 


